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I will be out of the office, in Washington, D.C., from Wednesday, April 28, 
through Friday, April 30, returning to the office on Monday, May 3. 
be checking e-mail periodically while away.

I will

In my absence, if you need something urgently, please contact my secretary, 
Becky Cunningham, at BEC0cpuc.ca.gov, or by telephone at 415-703-2015.

Thank you.

Frank Lindh

General Counsel

California Public Utilities Commission
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